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Report recommendation 

That the Built Heritage Sub-Committee recommend that Council approve 
the addition of the properties listed in Document 1 to the City of Ottawa’s 
Heritage Register, in accordance with Section 27 of the Ontario Heritage 
Act. 

Avery Marshall, Built Heritage Researcher, Heritage Planning Branch, presented 
an overview of the report recommendations.  A copy of the slide presentation is 
filed with the Office of the City Clerk. 

The Committee received the following submissions, and a copy of each is filed 
with the Office of the City Clerk: 

• Vera Hamman email dated November 8 in support of the addition of her 
property 

• Vanessa Kiely & Mark Kluepfel email dated November 10 opposing the 
addition of their property and seeking a deferral 

The Committee CARRIED the report as presented.  

 


